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NC Council for Women & Youth Involvement 
Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault Semi-Annual Statistical Reporting Changes

We have made several changes to the statistical reporting process and statistical reports to adapt to ever changing circumstances. In order to streamline our data reporting process, we are transitioning from using Microsoft Excel to Microsoft Forms, an online survey application. This will make data reporting and analysis easier and more accessible. Please note that this online form must be completed in one sitting – it will not allow you to save your responses and come back later. Therefore, we have created prep tools for you to use to collect your data before entering it into the online form. The prep tools have all of the questions and instructions as they are written on the online report. 

Furthermore, to represent the changes to the work and services domestic violence and sexual assault agencies are providing, we are changing some of the language and questions on our statistical reports. The reports and related resources will be sent via email and will be located on the CFW website. The changes are as follows: 
1. First, we have exchanged the “in-person” modifier to say “by telephone, computer, and/or in person” in referring to unduplicated clients served. This will better encompass the work that agencies are doing, particularly in light of the pandemic, and it better aligns with the Program Guidelines. 
1. We have added a question for agencies to report the number of crisis chats/messages that they receive in order to account for increasingly shifting modes of communication between agencies and clients. 
1. We have added a section that enquires about LGBTQ (client-self-identified) individuals to get a better sense of how agencies are serving people of marginalized genders and sexual orientations. 

The link to the report will be sent out via email and will be available on the CFW website once the data collection period has ended (December 31st, 2020). 

Finally, for agencies/individuals unfamiliar with Microsoft Forms, we have created a PowerPoint tutorial to help guide you through the report. We will also be working with our coalition partners to provide technical assistance sessions. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me at Allison.whitenack@doa.nc.gov. 


